
Peace Arch Elementary 2024/2025 
DAY ONE 

 

 
       

First Day Procedures 

Tuesday September 3, 2024 
 

Students will be in attendance from      

10:00 A.M. – 11:00 A.M. 

 

New Kindergarten students come to the 

Office Courtyard at 10:30 A.M. 
 

 

Students report to the same classroom they 

were in last year. 
 

New students  

  Please go to the Office 
 



On Tuesday, September 3rd student attendance is 

confirmed. 

 

On Wednesday, September 4th students will report to the 

same class they did on Tuesday and depending on 

enrollment, we may be able to place students in classes for 

the 2024/2025 school year. 

 

On Wednesday afternoon, students will exit from the same 

classes they entered on Wednesday morning. 
 

New Kindergarten students have their own gradual entry 

schedules and that information has been communicated to 

families by the office.  
 

 

 


